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Information on OIA requests received

10 September 2021

OIA Response to request of information on OIA Requests Received 

Ministry for Culture and Heritage

This document has been proactively released.

Some parts of this response would not be appropriate to release and, if requested, 
would be withheld under the Official Information Act 1982 (the OIA). Where this is 
the case, the relevant sections of the OIA that would apply have been identified. 
Where information has been withheld, no public interest has been identified that 
would outweigh the reasons for withholding it.

Information is current as at the date supplied to the requestor.
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Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
Keegan Platten 
Pou Arataki o Te Pae Hāpai Minita  
Manager, Ministerial Services 
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